

Outwood Academy Bydales

Coast Road, Marske-by-the-Sea, TS11 6AR

Tel: +44(0) | 642 474000 Fax: +44(0) | 642 495488

Email: enquiries@bydales.outwood.com Website: www.bydales.outwood.com

Chief Executive: Sir Michael Wilkins Executive Principal: Robert D Tarn Principal: Andrew Wappat

4 February 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

## Year 10 Revision Planning Evening - Thursday 11 February 5.30pm

As you are no doubt aware, the GCSE examinations grow ever closer with our current Y10 only 13 weeks away from their Option and RE exams. We want to start now and support our Year 10 to get into a routine of planning their revision effectively, and make it count. You will appreciate how vital it is to establish disciplined routines to keep on top of revision, whilst managing existing homework and after-school Enrichment commitments. Our talented students have the potential to do extremely well, yet need our support to differing degrees to ensure they achieve all they are capable of.

I write to invite you to a Revision Planning Evening on Thursday I I February starting at 5.30pm. This will involve presentations by myself, taking you through the revision materials we have made available to students, and what we are expecting each week in terms of revision topics. I will also present on the generic Revision Timetable we have produced to help students, and the Option Revision Guide we have produced in house for all students. I will also explain how we will keep you informed about which Enrichment sessions your son/daughter should be attending after school each week, and our approach to encouraging attendance.

Your support, as always, is greatly appreciated and we look forward to meeting you with your child for this key evening.

Yours faithfully

Andrew Wappat

Principal